
 

 

WATER INTERRUPTION IN MATSAPHA  

 

Eswatini Water Services Corporation would like to notify its valued customers and the public 

in Matsapha and surrounding areas that there is an interruption in water supply due to power 

outage. This has resulted in the loss of production hours, significantly affecting water 

reservoir levels.  

Affected areas include:  Tubungu, Police College, Mashayitafula, Mhlane, OSSU and 

Nhlambeni.  EWSC recognises the impact of service interruption on customers and 

appreciates the ongoing efforts by Eswatini Electricity Company of providing an alternative 

supply line to the treatment plant.  

The Corporation regrets any inconvenience that may be caused by the interruption. 
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